
REMOTE BOARD MEETING COMMUNITY ACCESS 

For June 15, 2020 

 

The Board of Education meeting on Monday, June 15, 2020 will be made available remotely via 
Google Meets.  If you would like to address the board of education remotely during the public 
comment portion of the meeting, please submit comments to Dr. Kevin Bowman at 217-368-
2447 or via email at kbowman@greenfieldschools.org no later than Monday, May 18, 2020, at 
6:30 p.m.  If you prefer to attend the meeting physically, the district will also provide an 
overflow room in the office in order to comply with social distancing guidelines. 
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